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Directorate of Higher Education, 
Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-1 
Tel:0177-2653120Extn.234_E.mail:genbr@rediffmail.com, Fax:2812882 

Dated Shimla-1  the 25th February, 2014 
To 

All the Deputy Directors of Higher Education in, 
   Himachal Pradesh. 

Subject:- State Level Workshop for sensitization of Adolescent Health 
Programme on 26th February,2014 at Hotel Holiday Home, Shimla. 

Memo, 
In continuation to this Directorate letter of even number, dated 29-01-2014 

and with reference to letter No.HFW-H(ARSH-Out reach) Gen/2013, dated 23-01-2014, 

received from the Mission Director(NHM), Himachal Pradesh, Shimla-9 and it is informed that 

State National Health Mission is going to organize one day State Level Workshop for 

sensitization of Adolescent Health Programme running in the state on 26-02-2014, at 11.00 AM, 

venue at Hotel Holiday Home, Shimla. 

In this connection, you are hereby directed to depute any one amongst the 

Nodal Officer/ Superintendent / Concerned Dealing Assistant of your office, to attend this 

workshop on date & venue as referred above. 

        (S.  B.  Sekhri),
        Director of Higher Education,
        Himachal Pradesh 
Endst. No. even dated Shimla-1  the February,2014 
Copy for information and necessary action is forwarded to:- 

1. 	 The Mission Director (NHM), Himachal Pradesh, Kasumpti, Shimla-9, 
w.r.t. letter No.HFW-H(ARSH-Out reach) Gen/2013, dated 23-01-2014. 

2. 	 Smt. Manjusha Pathania, OSD(C), Directorate of Higher Education, with 
the direction to attend this meeting on date & venue referred above. 

3. 	 The Technical Officer, IT Cell, with the direction to upload the same on 
the departmental website. Further, it is directed that email of this letter 
may also be sent to all Dy. Directors of Higher Education in the State. 

4. 	 Guard file. 

Director of Higher Education,
        Himachal Pradesh. 


